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The purpose of this communication is to remind superintendents, school system administrators, and 
campus administrators of the timeline of resources available regarding reporting for the Spring 2023 
State of Texas Assessments of Academic Readiness (STAAR®) administration.  
 
In October 2022, the Texas Education Agency (TEA) published a Reporting Timeline for Spring 2023 
STAAR to provide additional information of when STAAR results will be available this year.   
 
Raw scores will be available on May 22 for STAAR end-of-course (EOC) assessments and STAAR grades 
3—8 assessments. Scale scores and performance level information will be available on May 31 for 
STAAR EOC assessments and on August 11 for STAAR grades 3–8 assessments.  
 
To support local educational agencies (LEAs) in making decisions regarding accelerated instruction and 
graduation before performance levels are available, TEA published Early Results Guidance Tables, which 
indicate whether the total raw score earned is likely passing, likely not passing, or in the zone of 
uncertainty for each test. Until the standard-setting process and all quality control processes are 
completed, performance levels cannot be finalized. Once results with performance levels are available, 
use of the early results guidance tables will no longer be needed, and LEAs should use the performance 
level information to inform decision-making for each student. 
 
To support LEAs in communicating with families about this year’s STAAR reporting timelines, TEA 
published Reporting Timeline One-pagers that can be printed or shared digitally. The one-pagers are 
available for STAAR EOC assessments and STAAR grades 3–8 assessments in both English and Spanish.  
 
Finally, TEA will publish an updated “Log In and Learn More” district toolkit in early June. The toolkit will 
include one-pagers, email templates, and social media assets to support LEAs in communicating with 
families about when and how to log into the Family Portal to access their students’ test results.  
 
Please submit any questions regarding the spring 2023 STAAR reporting timelines or any of these 
resources to the Texas Education Agency via the Student Assessment Help Desk. 
 
 

https://tea.texas.gov/sites/default/files/reporting-timelines-spring-2023.pdf
https://tea.texas.gov/sites/default/files/reporting-timelines-spring-2023.pdf
https://tea.texas.gov/student-assessment/early-results-guidance-tables
https://tea.texas.gov/student-assessment/staar-redesign-resources-for-districts
https://teastudentassessments.zendesk.com/hc/en-us/categories/360002017872-Student-Assessment

